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AD#10415368 7/29/2024
CITY OF COCOA
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
THAT THE CITY COUNCIL IS
SEEKING A QUALIFIED
CANDIDATE TO BE APPOINTED
BY THE CITY COUNCIL TO
TEMPORARILY FILL A
VACANCY IN CITY COUNCIL
SEAT/DISTRICT 3 UNTIL
NOVEMBER 2024.
Qualified candidates wishing to be
considered for oappointment must
file an application with the City
Clerk no loter than 12 PM on
Friday, August 16, 2024. Applicants
shall have been domiciled within
District 3 or an area annexed by the
City included in District 3 for at
least one year prior to qualifying.
At the Regular City Council Meeting
held on Tuesday, August 27, 2024, at
6:00 p.m.at Cocoa City Hall, the
Cocoa City Council will consider
applications of duly qualified
persons desiring to serve on the City
Council to fill a current vacancy for
District 3 pursuant to its municipal
charter Article |11, Section 10 (a).
For further information, please
contact the Office of the City Clerk
by phone at 321-433-8488, by email at
marsenault@cocoafl.gov, or by
visiting Cocoa City Hall at 65 Stone
Street, Cocoa, Florida. City Hall
hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m., Monday through Friday.
Dated this the 29th day of July, 2024
/s/ Monica Arsenault
Monica Arsenault, City Clerk
City of Cocoa
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